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As a permanent resident of Port Angeles, and a downtown small business operator with an
educational background in pollution remediation and environmental stewardship, I find the plan
supported by Rayonier (referred to as SL-3) to be a slap in the face to the citizenry of this great
community. Anything less than a total and permanent remediation of the damage done by Rayonier
is unacceptable. 

Furthermore, as our population has been growing by leaps and bounds, I shudder to think of the
precedent this sets for future cleanup sites by industrial operations who choose to make Port
Angeles their home as well. Rayonier had a welcoming home here for over 60 years. It is shameful
to think that a cap placed over contamination they caused over generations would suffice as a
solution. 

I stand with the city council in favor of SL-5 and applaud the members for standing up for our best
interests.


